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From: MICHELLE
To: Garcia, Nadia x5114
Subject: Calif. Flats Solar/PLN120294-AMD1
Date: Tuesday, May 26, 2020 1:38:26 PM

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ]

Hi Nadia,

Thank You for the information on the  Modification of the Battery Storage System. My Family and I have 
reviewed the information  and have met on site with the Applicants reps and have had discussions  with the  
Applicant. We are now more comfortable with the modification moving forward with the understanding 
that the Applicant will add a new condition of approval to require screening around the boundaries of the  
northern and western portion of the site. We thank you for the extra time and will withdraw our opposition.

Thanks so much and take care,

Michelle Van Boxtel 
On behalf of the Van Boxtel Limited Partnership

mailto:michelle@mvbdesignsinc.com
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